
   

 

 

 

 

 

Purchasing School Uniform 

We would like to advise parents and carers of the procedure for the purchase of school uniform from the 

school. 

 

Items Available: 

We keep the following items in stock in school: 

 Sweatshirt and cardigans with the school logo embroidered on them. 

 PE t-shirt and shorts 

 Book bags and PE bags 

A price list and size guide can be found on our website. 

 

Purchase of Uniform: 

Please purchase all uniform online by making use of the School’s online payment system Scopay, where 

you can place an order for uniform and make payment. 

If you do not have access to Scopay please email the school at info@fairisle-inf.co.uk 

 

Collection of Orders: 

Orders of uniform for children currently in school will be sent to their class.  

We will endeavour to send your child’s uniform to their class within 24 hours of your order being placed. If 

you have not receive your order during that time frame please contact the school office.  

If your child is not currently in school but starting with us in September we will provide further details of 

how to order uniform in your information pack. 

 

Exchanges: 

We will happily exchange any uniform that we can resell for a different size. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact the School Office is you have any queries. 


